
If you’d like to know the answers to some of these questions, or have 
questions of your own, please do come along to the annual meeting 
which aims to be an update for all the community. The Chair and 
other members of the Parish Council will be giving short presentations 
to give the community an update on what’s happening in our 
community.

Annual Parish Meeting
What has the Parish Council done in the last year?

How will the challenges at Somerset Council affect us?
What are the priorities for 2024 and 2025?

What happens to the Parish budget?
What is the plan for the new playground?

Please get in touch if you’d like to know more: clerk@longsutton-pc.gov.uk

Parish Council

7.30pm Wednesday 1st May 
Long Sutton Village Hall

Tea and cake available whilst you chat 
with other villagers and meet the council
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